
CPS Summer Reading 2018 
 

One-Pager Assignment for Book 1 - Your Book Club Choice 
 

A “one-pager” is assigned to promote thoughtful appreciation  and understanding of 
a novel. The more creative you allow yourself to be, the more you will get out of the 
reading assignment. One-pagers, when done well, also provide a terrific review that 
can inspire others to read your book. This will be collected on the first day of school 
(September 4, 2018) for grading. Your one-pager will be returned to you for sharing at 
your book club meeting that first Friday of school (September 7, 2018).  
 
Directions: 
Use white, ​unlined ​ computer paper, either 8 ½ x 11 OR 8 ½ x 14. This is NOT poster-size! 
Include the following:  
 

1. Title of novel and author’s name. 
 
2. Border - the border of the page should represent the theme of your book.  It 
can be identified through images, words or quotes from the text.  
 
3. “I believe statement” This should show what you are thinking and your opinion 
connected to the text.  Ex. “I believe Brian showed courage by being honest 
about what happened at Sarah’s house.”  
 
4. Create and Answer 2 questions about the book. These questions should 
showcase your comprehension of the book and be able to start discussions. 
 
5.  Include 2 important quotes from the book and explain why they are 
significant.  Be sure to include page numbers the quotes can be found on!  
 
6. Draw an image (character, scene, symbol, etc.) from your book.   
 
7. Include a “word cloud” around your drawn image.  This should be at least 10 
words that connect to the image drawn.  

   
Be colorful and neat. Your entire page should be filled with these elements. If you have 
more room, you can repeat any of these steps. No space should be left blank, and 
nothing should be left in pencil. Use colored pencils, markers (not Sharpies), and pens. 

 
*See provided sample for additional guidance!* 

 
 



Social Media Bonanza- for Book Number 2 
 

● Take pictures of yourself  and/or your friends reading!  
● Post them on any social media with the hashtag #ackcpsreads 
● If you are not on Social Media- have your parents post to their 

accounts or email your pictures to your teachers and we will post 
them for you. 

● Each post will get you entered into drawing for “swag bags” the first 
week of school in September. One entry per post.  

● This is not mandatory but should be fun! 
 
 
Teacher social media accounts: 
Mrs. Hickman - @cpsroom33reads (Instagram) 
Mrs. Madden - @maddenwriting6th (Instagram) 
Mrs. Lombardi - @mrs.lombardienglish (Instagram) 
Cyrus Peirce Middle School - @ackcps (Instagram) and Cyrus Peirce  

Middle School on Facebook 
 
 
 
Teacher emails: 
Mrs. Hickman - ​hickmanre@npsk.org 
Ms. Madden - ​maddenm@npsk.org 
Mrs. Lombardi - ​lombardia@npsk.org 
Mrs. MacVicar - ​macvicarm@npsk.org 
Mr. Davis - davisc@npsk.org 
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